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Congratulations to Andy Potts has been successful as one of 55 students in gaining a place at UniFest 

22 at Aston University for their STEM session.  It is a residential event at Aston, running from Monday 

11th July to the following Wednesday. 

Last week the Pre- GCE students had their work accredited by Sarah Emerson, Head of PGCE at 

Worcester University. The students were each interviewed about their studies and their portfolios 

were scrutinised. 

They gave an excellent account of themselves and Sarah Emerson concluded by saying she would be 

happy to have any of the on her PGCE course.  She would ask the Dean at Worcester University to 

guarantee any of them an interview, should they wish to use their accreditation, either post A level or 

post degree. 
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9RW have put in a lot of effort this week in their Algebra revision lessons, preparing themselves well 

for their upcoming assessment. 
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8RA have continued their excellent work in maths, with some fine work on probability.  

8LD are doing really well in their probability lessons, tackling some really tricky work with resilience 

and positivity. 

 


